
Just a reminder that we will be hosting a September 2021 
parents welcome evening in  the school hall on: 

WEDNESDAY JUNE 23RD 19:00 - 20:30 

On the evening you will:

● Find out your child’s class
● Meet the EYS team
● Find out about the staggered start system
● Sign up for your child’s “transition” story time session
● Sign up for your 1-1 meeting with your child’s teacher 
● Receive your Parent Handbook and Early Years 

Handbook and a school bookbag!

We look forward to welcoming you on the day. If Covid-19 
restrictions affect the meeting we will post a Zoom code on 
our website for you to join a virtual meeting - please keep 
an eye out for any changes!


